Faculty Advising Plan

Department of Sociology

Spring 2009

Current Activities Related to Faculty Advising:

Student representatives (elected by their peers) are active participants in Department Meetings and Undergraduate Committee meetings.  Their participation serves to introduce students to faculty perspectives on academic and programmatic concerns while allowing faculty to benefit from student perspectives.

Faculty members actively promote the undergraduate sociology club and readily accept invitations to serve as guest speakers or panelists at club meetings.

Planned Activities:

The Director of Undergraduate Studies will compile a list of substantive and other professional interests of faculty members who are willing to serve as informal mentors to undergraduates.  The list will be made available to majors through the undergraduate advisor and the undergraduate sociology club.

The Director of Undergraduate Studies will speak at an early fall semester meeting of the undergraduate sociology club about recent developments in the department (new faculty members, new courses, new research projects and publications, etc.) and will suggest ways in which faculty members can be helpful to undergraduate majors.

Prior to each registration period, the department will provide the undergraduate advisor with expanded course descriptions, with a particular emphasis on special topics courses and courses at the 400 level.  These descriptions also will be posted on the department’s web site.

Beginning in Spring 2010, the department will develop an afternoon event (organized by the Director of Undergraduate Studies or another designated faculty member) focused on careers and graduate education in sociology or another topic developed in cooperation with undergraduate majors.  The event will feature presentations and panels that include sociology faculty members and graduate students as well as speakers from the community or region as needed.  It will conclude with a reception for faculty members, undergraduates, the undergraduate advisor, and guest speakers.   
Possible Activity:

The Undergraduate Committee is discussing the possibility of developing SOC 195, probably to be offered on a trial basis as A&S 195.  This would be a one-credit hour, pass-fail course, Orientation to Sociology, to be required of Sociology majors.  The course would include faculty presentations on their research and external service activities, introductions to university and community resources available to students, and opportunities in graduate education and careers appropriate to sociologists.               
